CAPSTONE BUILDING CORP.

To members of the community,

Capstone Building Corp. intends to have an early concrete pour at the Edgewood Marta project located
at the corner of La France and Whiteford Street on Tuesday morning, April 4th at 12:00 a.m. Concrete
trucks and pump trucks will be running throughout the night until approximately 9:00 a.m. In order to
comply with the city ordinance we have hired the Atlanta Police Department to assist with any type of
traffic control or other issues in order to ensure that the process goes smoothly and quickly. This pour
will be one of only two more early concrete placements on the project. Thank you to everyone in the
Edgewood Community for your patience and understanding during this construction process.

Regards,
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Capstone Building Corp.

Office: (470)355-5004



